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DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES PRESENTS 
FEBRUARY RAIN BARREL WORKSHOP
(Lawrenceville, Ga., Feb. 7, 2018) — The Gwinnett County Department of Water Resources (DWR) is holding a “Rain Barrels—Make and Take” workshop on Saturday, Feb. 17 at 1:00pm at the Grayson Senior Center. The workshop will be presented by Jackie Valett, DWR’s Water Resources Program Coordinator. Attendees will receive a rain barrel and learn how to install it at their home. Rain barrels collect and store rainwater, which can be used to water lawns, gardens and houseplants.
Pre-registration and pre-payment of $30 cash or check are required to participate. There are three ways to register:
1) Visit the Events page at www.gwinnettH2O.com
2) Email your name, address, and phone number to DWRworkshops@gwinnettcounty.com 
3) Call 678-376-7126 

DWR offers workshops throughout the year. The complete calendar is available on the Events page at www.gwinnettH2O.com.

The Gwinnett County Department of Water Resources is a publicly-owned utility committed to providing superior water, wastewater and stormwater services at an excellent value to residents and businesses. DWR is widely recognized for innovation and service excellence as well as stewardship of the environmental resources in Gwinnett County. For more information, visit www.gwinnettH2O.com.
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